
					NOTICE	FOR	FINAL	YEAR	2013/2014	BATCH	
	

1. As	 informed	 before	 final	 year	 examination	 of	 2013/2014	 batch	 will	 be	
commenced	from	18th	January	2021.		

2. The	 allocation	 of	 examination	 halls	 will	 be	 informed	 to	 all	 the	 students	
through	 the	 website	 before	 commencement	 of	 the	 examinations	 and	 the	
students	will	be	separated	in	to	three	groups	as	follows.	

• Students	come	from	hostels	
• Students		come	from	their	residences	
• Students	come	from	lockdown	areas	

3. Same	 criteria	 will	 be	 considered	 for	 allocation	 of	 hostel	 facilities	 for	 the	
students	who	intend	to	stay	in	the	hostels.	

4. Students	 are	 allowed	 to	 come	 to	 the	 hostels	 from	 14th	 January	 2021	 and	
requested	to	stay	until	the	examination	is	over.	

5. The	meals	will	be	arranged	to	purchase	from	the	canteen	for	all	the	students	
who	stay	in	the	hostels	(Breakfast,	Lunch	and	Dinner).	The	Sub-wardens	will	
coordinate	the	delivery	of	those	meals	on	time	to	the	hostels.	Students	are	also	
allowed	to	use	the	kitchen	to	prepare	their	own	meals.	

6. Transportation	 facilities	 will	 be	 provided	 for	 the	 students	 travel	 from	 the	
hostels	to	the	Institute	during	examination	period.	

7. All	 the	 students	 are	 requested	 to	 follow	 the	 guidelines	 given	 in	 Covid-19	
Government	Gazette	notification	No.	2197/25	during	the	examination	period.	

8. All	 the	 students	 are	 requested	 to	 use	 the	 entrance	 from	parliamentary	 road	
and	sign	the	attendance	sheet	kept	at	the	Security	Guard	room	before	coming	
to	the	examination	hall.	

9. Further,	as	a	safety	precaution,	the	Institute	has	decided	to	serve	you	a	cup	of		
“Suwa	Dharani”	medical	drink	to	boost	your	immunity	during	the	examination	
period.	 Therefore,	 you	 are	 kindly	 requested	 to	 bring	 your	 own	 cup/mug	 for	
this	purpose,	in	order	to	assure	the	health	safety.	

10. To	restrict	 the	students’	movements	due	to	the	Covid	-	19	pandemic	situation,	
students	 are	 requested	 to	 leave	 the	 Institute	 soon	 after	 the	 examinations.	
Transport	facilities	will	also	be	provided	for	students	to	return	to	the	hostels.	
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